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|DOCUMENT_NO. 05737^2025' 

From: John Piescow 
Sent: Tuesday, July 15, 2025 11:42 AM 
To: Consumer Correspondence; Consina Griffin-Greaux 
Subject: FW: E-Form Other Complaints TRACKING NUMBER: 210734 

Please, add to docket 20250011. 

— Original Message— 
From: Consina Griffin-Greaux <CGriffin@psc.state.fl.us> On Behalf Of Consumer Contact 
Sent: Monday, July 14, 2025 2:26 PM 
To: John Piescow <JPIescow@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: RE: E-Form Other Complaints TRACKING NUMBER: 210734 

John, 
Please forward to clerk's office. 20250011 C'Griffin-Greaux 

— Original Message— 
From: consumerComplaint@psc.state.fl. us <consumerComplaint@psc.state.fl.us> 
Sent: Monday, July 7, 2025 3:05 PM 
To: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: E-Form Other Complaints TRACKING NUMBER: 210734 

CUSTOMER INFORMATION 
Name: Rob B 
Telephone: 3217777778 
Email: jr_rmb@att.net 
Address: 4711 Babcock Street Palm Bay FL 32905 

BUSINESS INFORMATION 
Business Account Name: Rob B 
Account Number: 
Address: 4711 Babcock Street Palm Bay FL 32905 

COMPLAINT INFORMATION 
Complaint: Other Complaints against Florida Power & Light Company 
Details: 
Docket No. 20250011-EI: FPL is seeking a substantial rate increase, with estimates suggesting increases of at least $200 
annually by 2027 and potentially higher. To those of us seniors, who are on fixed incomes, this will cause financial 
hardship. FPL's previous rate hikes have already placed a burden on customers, with some reports indicating a 60% 
increase in bills over the last five years for some individuals. FPL"s justification for these increases were to increase 
revenue and build out infrastructure. Instead, their efforts should be investing in clean energy and energy efficiency 
programs to reduce bills and promote a more sustainable future. I encourage the Florida Public Service Commission 
(PSC) not to approve rate increase and allow in-district hearings on this matter. Thank you. 
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